
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

RFP 2022-02 
 

AUDITING SERVICES 
 
The City of Laurinburg is requesting proposals from qualified firms to provide external Auditing 
Services.  Proposals are invited and will be received by the City of Laurinburg in the office of 
the General Services Director, Harold W. Haywood, 303 W Church Street (Room 242), 
Laurinburg, NC 28352 until 5:00 p.m. EDT, Friday, June 10th, 2022.  Proposals may be 
submitted in person, by regular mail, or electronically to hhaywood@laurinburg.org.  
 
A copy of the Request for Proposal document, which outlines pertinent information, contract 
specifications, and submittal instructions may be obtained from the City of Laurinburg by 
contacting Harold W. Haywood at 910-291-2587 or hhaywood@laurinburg.org.  The RFP 
document may also be downloaded from the City’s bidding website at the following URL:  
https://vrapp.vendorregistry.com/Bids/View/BidsList?BuyerId=481f1724-11ff-4cec-a895-
79593af8d040 
 
The City reserves the right to request additional information from the proposers and reserves the 
right to reject any or all proposals and to waive any irregularities or informalities.  Although the 
selection will be based substantially on the lowest total cost, the City reserves the right to select 
the proposal that best meets the needs of the City. 
 
 
Harold W. Haywood 
General Services Director 
 
 
Posted May 26, 2022 
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